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Dear subscribers to the DRC Newsletter! We hope everyone had an enjoyable

summer! Our combined newsletter focusses on our upcoming annual conference. If

you haven't done so, please register under the link below. Addidtionally we would

like to remind you to register seperatedly for the Kexnote Speech of His Excellency

the President of the Republic of Bulgaria.

Feedback and comments are welcome!

Save the Date! Keynote Speech in the context of the Annual Conference

of the DRC 2016

1. 

Register now: DRC Annual Meeting Krems 9.-11. November 20162. 

Convocation of the General Assembly3. 

New DRC Facebook Page4. 

Call for a meeting of the DRC Permanent Committee5. 

EUA Affiliate Status and EUA Newsletter6. 

Presentation of DRC member universities7. 

1. Save the Date! Keynote Speech in the context of the Annual Conference of

the DRC 2016
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His Excellency the President of the Republic of Bulgaria

 

Mr. Rosen Plevneliev

 

November 9, 2016, 5.30 p.m.

Danube University Krems, Audimax

Dr.-Karl-Dorrek-Straße 30, 3500 Krems

Austria

 

afterwards Joint-Reception

 

Please register until September 30, 2016 at info@drc-danube.org

 

Kind regards,

 

Mag. Friedrich Faulhammer

Rector Danube University Krems

Vice-President DRC

2. Register now: DRC Annual Meeting Krems 9.-11. November 2016
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The Annual Meeting with the title "Vision, Knowledge, Prosperity. The Universities’

Contribution to Implementing the EUSDR – Good Practice and Challenges" will be

held at the Danube University Krems 9.-11. November 2016. An updated programme

will be available on our website shortly. Please register and book your hotel room,

since capacities are limited. Recommendations can also be found on our website.

3. Convocation of the General Assembly

According to Article V.2 of the statute of the DRC, the president calls for the General

Assembly to be held on 11 November 2016 at the Danube University Krems. The

draft agenda can be found below.
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4. New DRC Facebook Page
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We are implementing a new Facebook page for the DRC. Please like us at the link

below:

DRC - Danube Rectors' Conference

5. Call for a meeting of the DRC Permanent Committee

According to Article VI.2 the president of the DRC calls for a Permanent Committee

meeting to be held at the Danube University Krems on 9. November 2016. The

Agenda will include the points mentioned for the General Assembly under point 2. of

this newsletter. 

We still need appointments from the following countries:

Bosnia and Herzegovina

Croatia

Germany

Italy

Serbia

Slovenia

Information about the Permanent Committee is available on our website.

6. EUA Affiliate Status and EUA Newsletter

We are continuously strengthening and expanding our network. Since November

2015, the DRC is affiliate member of the European University Association. 

If you are interested in their news and activities, please follow the link.
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7. PRESENTATION OF DRC MEMBER UNIVERSITIES 

We offer the opportunity in each newsletter to present one DRC member university.

A template for this information to be provided can be found in the intranet 

If you want to present your university in the next newsletter, please send filled out

template to info@drc-danube.org

Advertisement

Im Oktober 2016 startet der nächste ULG Interdisziplinäre Balkanstudien. Es ist ab

sofort möglich sich für den ULG 2016 - 2018 zu bewerben. Die Bewerbungsfrist läuft

bis zum 06. September 2016.

Email Website Facebook

Danube Rectors' Conference i.v.z.w.

DRC Secretariat
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operated by IDM

Hahngasse 6/24

1090 Wien

Austria

Manager of the DRC Secretariat:

Mag. Sebastian Schäffer, M.A.

info@drc-danube.org

Manager of the Permanent DRC Secretariat
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